
 

 

Wednesday 9th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

Lunchtime Spanish Club – Year 3 and 4 
 

Starting next half term, all Year 3 and 4 children are invited to attend Spanish Club led by Mrs 
Harley. Activities will be linked to the Year 3 and 4 curriculum and will include playing games, 
singing songs and role-play opportunities, as well as learning more about different Spanish 
speaking countries and their culture! It will also be very much directed by the children’s 
interests.  
 
This club will run each week from Monday 28th February until Monday 28th March, during the 
school lunch hour. There is no cost to this club, but places will be limited. If interested, please 
fill out the following Google Form by Tuesday 15th February: 
https://forms.gle/xSSK3Jt12tx3o9in7 
 
Places will be confirmed before the half term break. If there is more interest than spaces, 
names will be randomly selected and those unsuccessful will be given priority next time.  
 
I hope to see many of you there! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Michelle Harley 
MFL Lead 

https://forms.gle/xSSK3Jt12tx3o9in7

